
The Summit of the Future (news release and press release 2023 Sep 21) is scheduled for 2024
Sep 22-23, where the Pact for the Future will apparently be solidified.
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The Pact for the Future will involve the Global Digital Compact and have implications for the
Global Digital Health ID, which has been contracted to T-Systems by the WHO.
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https://www.un.org/en/common-agenda/summit-of-the-future
https://news.un.org/en/story/2023/09/1141187
https://press.un.org/en/2023/sgsm21956.doc.htm
https://www.un.org/techenvoy/sites/www.un.org.techenvoy/files/Global_Digital_Compact_Policy_Brief_Infographics_2.pdf
https://www.un.org/techenvoy/sites/www.un.org.techenvoy/files/Global_Digital_Compact_Policy_Brief_Infographics_2.pdf
https://brownstone.org/articles/who-treaty-tied-to-digital-passport-id-system/
https://www.telekom.com/en/media/media-information/archive/covid-19-who-commissions-t-systems-648634
https://www.telekom.com/en/media/media-information/archive/covid-19-who-commissions-t-systems-648634

